Ohio Department of Natural Resources

JOHN R KASICH, GOVERNOR SCOTT A ZODY, INTERIM DIRECTOR

October 7, 2011

Dear Ms. Reed:

Congratulations on your appointment to the Soil and Water Conservation Commission.
We are fortunate and honored to have you.

Ohioans will surely benefit from the level of expertise that you will bring to the Soil and
Water Conservation Commission. I look forward to working with you.

Sincerely,
Scott A. Zody
Interim Director
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